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Meeting Announcement 

Santa Susana Field Laboratory 
Technical Round-Table Discussion 

 
Lookup Table Development 

 

October 20, 2011 
4:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

 

Location: Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) 
  Chatsworth Office – 9211 Oakdale Avenue 
 
DTSC invites the community to attend a technical round-table discussion on the 
development of the lookup tables for the Santa Susana Field Laboratory (SSFL). 
  
Discussion topics will include: 

• Overall Lookup Table Development Process 

• Timeline Development 

• Factors for Consideration 
 
This is a brown bag session. Food and drinks will not be provided. 
 
Please RSVP with Yvette LaDuke at 1-866-495-5651,3, 2 or yladuke@dtsc.ca.gov if 
you plan to attend. 
 
If you are not able to attend in person, a teleconference line has been established for 
your convenience. 
 
Number:  1-877-328-9810 
Pass Code:  6920263# 
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